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Mount Kelly’s Safeguarding Bulletin aims to provide parents and carers with the information needed to 
have informed and age-appropriate conversations with their children about potential risks and issues in 
the wider world and online. This week’s bulletin is on the topics of pop-up ads and shopping platforms. 
 

On the internet or on social media, it’s highly likely that you’ve come across the occasional pop-up –   
promising a great deal on some product or service, declaring that you’ve won some kind of prize, or     
making any other number of tempting claims. This marketing tactic has been around for almost 30 years 
and shows no signs of disappearing any time soon. 

Unfortunately, pop-up advertising carries with it various online safety risks, as we can never be certain 
where those links will take us or how legitimate their creators are. These ads can be especially risky for 
children and young people, who may not yet be able to look at such marketing with a critical eye. However, 
the first of this week’s #WakeUpWednesday guides will educate you on pop-ups, their associated risks, 
and how to safeguard yourself and young people from this phenomenon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Long gone are the days where eBay and Amazon were the only means of buying quality items online. The 
rise of user-friendly, accessible shopping apps has meant that getting clothes, gadgets and other goodies 
delivered direct to your door can be accomplished with a few touches of your phone’s screen while you’re 
on the go. 

These apps aren’t without their issues, however, and users still run the risk of scams, data breaches and 
other online safety concerns. Being aware of these dangers will go a long way to keeping your money and 
information safe, so you can still enjoy what these shopping apps have to offer. The second of this week’s 
guides has some top tips to help protect young people on these purchasing platforms. 






